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BY EMAIL  
January 15, 2020 
 
Mr. Joel Denomy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications  
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
Toronto, ON M2J 1P8 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com  
 
Dear Mr. Denomy: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. 

Low Carbon Energy Project  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0294 

 
On December 20, 2019, Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) filed an application with the 
OEB seeking leave to construct approximately 1.3 km of pipeline along a specified route 
(Project) and a rate rider to compensate affected ratepayers for bill impacts associated 
with the Project. The OEB issued a letter acknowledging receipt of the application on 
December 23, 2019. 
 
On January 14, 2020, Enbridge Gas informed OEB staff that it intends to change the 
route of the pipeline. Enbridge Gas indicated that it will file an update to the application 
and an amendment to the Environmental Report (ER) reflecting the route change as 
soon as possible. 
 
As a result, the OEB will hold Enbridge Gas’ application in abeyance until Enbridge Gas 
files the updated application and amended ER. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
 
c:  Mr. David Stevens, dstevens@airdberlis.com    
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